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IN RE:    May 17, 2010 Determination Concerning Milk Pricing by Director, Division of 

Marketing and Development, New Jersey Department of Agriculture  

 

 

An extension of time was requested by staff in which to provide a proposal 

directed to be drafted in reliance upon the facts obtained through the hearing, to address the 

financial position of dairy producers within the milk marketing chain, which includes 

procurement, processing, dealers and retailers. This proposal was to be crafted for 

review by all interested parties by late June 2010 with the intention for it to be the subject of a 

hearing the week of July 19, 2010.  

 

This matter having been duly presented on June 28, 2010 and no opposition having been 

received, and for good cause shown, the staff request for an extension of time to July 21, 2010 in 

which to submit a staff drafted proposal is granted.   

 

The proposal will be made available for review by all interested parties on July 22, 2010. In view 

of this extension, at this time no date has been identified for a possible hearing. Public notice will 

be provided of any further action. 

 

 

 

 
Alfred W. Murray, Director 

Division of Marketing and Development 

 

Date: June 30, 2010  

 

 


